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The new expectations help agencies make the connection between their employment relations 
approaches and assisting the Government to meet its wider goals – both for high performing, 
trusted and efficient public services and maintaining its fiscal strategy.   

Consultation 

I would appreciate your attention to this draft Government Workforce Policy Statement and any 
feedback by Friday 19 January, particularly:  

• What opportunities and challenges do you see for your agency in g ving effect to the Government 
Workforce Policy Statement?

Please provide your feedback, or feel free to direct any questions about the draft Government 
Workforce Policy, to Sarah Borrell, Chief Advisor Workforce and Employment Relations 

. We will also separately forward this draft to your Head of HR. 
If possible, we would appreciate a single written response from each agency.  

Thank you for your support on this important work. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Peter Hughes (he/him) 
Te Tumu Whakarae mō Te Kawa Mataaho 
Public Service Commissioner | Head of Service 
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